(s MANIPAL
mwd SCHOOL

A unit of Academy of General Education

CIR/021/2024-25 Date: 24-02-2025

Dear Parents,
Greetings from Manipal School!

We are introducing a mandatory Re-admission process for all students of AY 2025-26. The continuation
form, aimed at confirming your willingness to continue the learning journey with Manipal School, has been
sent with your ward.

Students of Classes IX and Xl are requested to collect the Re-admission form from the school front office
on March 1, 2025, between 9:00 a.m. and 1:00 p.m. The duly filled Re-admission form, along with the
first-term fee and transport fee for the following year, can be submitted at the school office from April 8
to April 11, 2025. The parents whose ward’s fee is outstanding (for Academic year 2024-25) need to clear
it by the said date. For any queries regarding Re-admission, please call 0824-4252305.

The Annual book sale for Grade X and XII (AY 2025-26) is scheduled on March 1, 2025.

Thank you for your continued support and positivity. We look forward to your support and co-operation
in the years to come.

The Management and staff join me as | wish you and your family a good holiday and bonding time during
this summer!

Thanking you,

Sd/-
Principal
Mrs. Srilatha S Alva



